
WELCOME!	


If you are a visitor, we welcome you! Whether you are looking for a church home or 
just passing through, we would like to have a record of your visit. Please fill out the 
tab to your right and drop it in the offering plate. You may also leave it at the 
Welcome Desk in the foyer as you exit. Worship with us again soon!

JAG HARVEST COSTUME PARTY	


Hey kids! Join us Wednesday night at JAG for our costume party. Be creative! Wear 
your costumes and be prepared to walk the costume parade.  This is a happy event 
so please do not wear scary or ghoulish costumes.

PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH	


In an effort to show our appreciation, we would like to shower our pastors with 
cards of appreciation and gift cards. We have placed a display in the foyer with a 
basket for this purpose.  We will present the gifts to them at the end of the month.

CHURCH MOUSE	


Wednesday nights at FBC are hopping! The mouse counted 31 in JAG this week 
and 38 in Fusion.	


Operation Christmas Child is off to a super start. Be a part of a record year!

MINISTRY AND FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES	


Oct 31	

 Trunk or Treat 5:30 to 7:00	

................
Nov 1	

 Brian’s Safehouse Graduation 6PM	

..................
Nov 2	

 Orphan Sunday	

..................
Nov 9	

 Ballot Vote ..................

Faith 101 Class 2:00 to 4:30	


Nov 14	

 LINK game night 6:30	

...............
Nov 23	

 Special Thanksgiving Service and Family Dinner...............

Tell us more...	


Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.	



I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized 
I am interested in becoming a member of FBC 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am interested in Greater Beckley Christian School 
I am interested in attending Faith 101 
I would like to participate in the Christmas program 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:                                                                        

...about yourself...	



	

Your Birthday:	

 	

 	

                                            

	

 Anniversary:	

 	

 	

                                              

...and your children...	



Name	

 	

 Age	

                                               

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

Your first time here?	


I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area	



I am a guest of: 	

 	

                                          

How did you learn about FBC? 	

 	

                   

What is your first impression? 	

 	

                    

	

 	

                                                                 

	

 	

                                                                 

	

                                                                 

Worship Service
OCTOBER 26, 2014 

THE POWER OF THE WORD OF GOD	


Hebrews 4:12 

Guest Speaker: Dave Kelly, Word of Life

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD	


November 16th is our deadline for returning shoeboxes. Visit the OCC table in the 
foyer this morning for supplies, instructions and ideas on how to pack simple boxes 
that can change the lives of needy children all around the world.

DON’T FORGET!	


Next weekend marks the end of Daylight Savings Time. Remember to set 
your clocks back one hour before you head to bed on Saturday night.

TRUNK OR TREAT	


Join us Friday night from 5:30 to 7:00 for our annual 
“Trunk or Treat” outreach. Kids of all ages: come in 
costume and enjoy a hayride, a hot dog and cider. 
Better yet, decorate your vehicle, come in costume 
and hand out candy as we share life in Christ together.

SAFEHOUSE GRAD	


Join us Saturday at 6PM as 
we celebrate Adam 
Bellew’s 13-month journey 
to sobriety. Hooray, Adam!

VOTING EARLY?	


Visit the WV Family Policy 
Council’s online voter 
guide before you go:  
http://www.wvvoter.com/

OFFERING ENVELOPES	


Offering envelopes for 2015 will be available at the Welcome Center shortly.  If you 
are not using offering envelopes and would like some, please contact the office.

CONSIDERING MEMBERSHIP?	


Have you been attending Faith for a while? “Faith 101” is your next step toward 
joining our body as a member.  This one-time class will be held on November 9th 
from 2:00 to 4:30 in the Friendship Hall.  You will learn about the culture of Faith, 
our ministries, and how you can find your place to thrive.

TRUSTEE AND GBCS BOARD MEMBER VOTE	


The Deacons are pleased to present Dexter Looney as a candidate for Trustee and 
Brian Helton as a candidate for the Board of Directors of GBCS. Ballot voting will 
take place in the foyer on November 9th.

BUDGET SHORTFALL	


Due to a budget shortfall of $13,078.92, our ministries are currently under a 
voluntary spending freeze. Please consider how you can help us get back on track.
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TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 26	


Faith Training Nursery Scott and Sandy Lawson	



CC 10:00 AM 2’s & 3’s John and Bethanie Dorsey, Bree Best, and Kylie Gray	


4’s - K5 Mike and Miranda Belcher 

Children’s Church (Grades 1-3) Jim and Kathy Fritz	


Children’s Church (Grades 4-6) Luke,  Aimee Hrabosky and Debbie Hildebrand	



Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Aimee Hrabosky and Anna Drumheller	


Wednesday Oct 29 Evelyn Walkup and Jeannie Davis

Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • P.O. Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909	


Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180	



Sunday Morning—9AM: Faith Training, 10AM: Corporate Worship	


Sunday Evening—LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Sanctuary LifeGroup	


Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: Discover Kids, JAG, Fusion, Bible Study, WOW & Prayer	



Dr. Larry Halsey, Lead Pastor

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE	


	

 General Fund Faith Promise Attendance	

                               

Sep 28	

 $4,481.00	

 $460.00	

 244	

                                             

Oct 5	

 11,277.25	

 674.00	

 210	

                                                

Oct 12	

 9,735.00	

 1,935.00	

 265	

                                             

Oct 19	

 4,304.00	

 519.00	

 223	

 	

                                                

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET: $8,007.71

Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface.

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 2	


Faith Training Nursery Scott and Sandy Lawson	



CC 10:00 AM 2’s & 3’s LeeAnn and Janna Lehman, Caitlyn Elswick, Ally Perkins	


4’s - K5 Mike and Miranda Belcher 

Children’s Church (Grades 1-3) Jim and Kathy Fritz	


Children’s Church (Grades 4-6) Cindy Kearns and Crystal Reed	



Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Taryn and Andy Thompson	


Wednesday Nov 5 Evelyn Walkup and Tonya Rodes


